South Gilliam Health District Board of Directors

422 N Main Street

Condon, OR 97823

Dear SGHD Board of Directors,

It is with a heavy heart that I write this letter of resignation from the board, effective immediately. I have enjoyed the majority of my time on the board over the last several years and getting to know all of you. Out of the best interest for myself, the board and the community, it is the best time to step away from this role.

I wish you all the best in the future with SGHD.

ushlugh Muhba

Sincerely,

Ashleigh McIntosh